
There are four classes in the fall semester and four classes in the spring semester . During

registration you are selecting classes for the entire school year . 

Rising 9th-11th grade students will need to select a full schedule 's worth of classes plus two

alternates . Simply put , you will be selecting 10 classes total (8 classes and 2 alternates). The

computer will schedule your core classes (English , math , science , history) first . Then it will schedule

your elective classes around your core classes . If there is a conflict the computer may pull from

your alternate classes to fill your schedule . It is important that you pick alternate classes that you

want to take because there is a good chance that you may be scheduled for one or both alternate

classes . 

Rising seniors will be required to select as many classes as they plan on taking during their senior

year . Which could range from 1 to 8 classes . 

Note: There are some year-long classes . Example : AP English , AP Biology , AP Math . These classes

are noted as year long on your course selection sheet .

CBA REGISTRATION
E V E R Y T H I N G  Y O U  N E E D  T O  K N O W

A B O U T  2 0 2 1 - 2 0 2 2  R E G I S T R A T I O N

M A R C H  2 0 2 1

REG I S TRAT ION  PROCESS

All students will select their courses by

logging into their PowerSchool account .

Simply click on "Class Registration". 

Online registration will be open from

8 :00am March 1st-Noon March 4th . You

may register anytime during that time

frame .

Students not registered by March 4th

will be scheduled to register during the

school day during the week of March

8th .

It is time to choose your courses for next school year! It is important
that you put a lot of thought into this process. You are responsible for selecting
the appropriate courses for graduation. This guide will hopefully answer some

registration questions you may have and make the registration process smoother.

WE  ARE  HERE  TO  HELP !

Mrs. Dilda (A-Go): 
reneedilda@wcps.org

School Counselors

Ms. Payne (Gr-Par):
lashondapayne@wcps.org

Ms. Diggs (Pas-Z):
gladysdiggs@wcps.org

HOW  MANY  CLASSES  DO  I  CHOOSE ?

Jenna Smith
jennasmith@wcps.org

Counseling Secretary



Honors vs Standard Courses
What should I take?

If you are currently taking standard
courses & making 90% or higher,

consider taking honors level
courses. If you are currently in honors
level classes & making an 80-90% you
should consider remaining in honors

classes. Students making 90% in honors
courses should consider AP courses.  If

you have questions about a specific class,
talk to your teacher in that subject area

for their recommendations.
 

Advanced Placement Courses (AP)
 

AP courses provide students with the
opportunity to earn college credit in high

school. AP curriculum gives you  experience
with college level courses as well as an

opportunity to dig deeper into content that
you enjoy. If you have been successful in
Honors courses, have a great work ethic,

and want to challenge
yourself, consider taking AP courses! If

you’ve never taken an honors or AP
course, contact the AP teacher for the

course that interests you:
 

AP English Language (11th grade) 
kirstenthomas@wcps.org

 
AP English Literature (12th grade)

susanedwards@wcps.org
 

AP Calculus, jenniferedmundson@wcps.org
 

AP Statistics,  josephotellio@wcps.org
 

AP Physics, taylorgray@wcps.org
 

AP Biology, virginiasimpson@wcps.org
 

AP Human Geography, amywallen@wcps.org
 

AP US History, bryanwallen@wcps.org
 

AP Psychology, lisadouglas@wcps.org
 

Note for Athletes:
To be eligible for athletics, you must earn a
minimum of 3 credits during the semester

that precedes your sport’s season. To remain
eligible during the season, you must be

enrolled in a minimum of 2 classes. Early
Out/Late Arrival

is not a class or a credit! Remember,
absences & promotion also affect your

eligibility.

REGISTRATION GUIDE 2021-2022

**Changes**
New classes!

-Accounting I Standard
-Computer Science I

-Entrepreneurship II Honors
-Counseling & Mental Health II

 
Note: Weightlifting can now be taken

both semesters.
 

What is CCP/Dual Enrollment?
 

Career & College Promise (CCP) allows
Juniors/Seniors the opportunity to earn

college credit while in high school.
CCP requires a separate registration. 

 
More info will be sent to student emails

on how to register. 
 

If you are a rising Junior and plan to take
college classes, you will still register for
10 classes at CBA. Your counselor will
adjust your schedule at a later time. 


